
From:   Zumhofe Laura   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   June 20, 2016

Subject:   FCC File No. 0443-EX-PL-2016
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Reply to Correspondence Reference Number 32768

I've added an attachment with our response to the NTIA 8 3 28 questions. I'm not sure it attached so I'm
also going to also email Ben Ghaffari

I've added all location coordinates to the application for 6 units located at 205 East 6th St Sioux Falls
South Dakota.   

Thanks   

Laura Zumhofe


